May 30, 2022
Daihatsu Motor Co., Ltd.

Notice Regarding the Operation of Domestic Plants for June (as of May 30)

Daihatsu Motor Co., Ltd. will temporarily suspend production at the following vehicle
production line due to a shortage of parts supply from suppliers.
Daihatsu offers its sincerest apologies for the worry this announcement will cause to our

customers and other parties.

<Schedule added to the announcement on May 23 >

Plant Kyoto (Oyamazaki) Plant

Additional Date June 6-10,2022 5 days in total (5 shifts)

All dates June 1-3,6-10,2022 8 days in total (8 shifts)
Production Model * | Probox, Boon/ Passo

*As of May 30



